

Report of Executive Director for May, 2018

- Weekly updates to membership
- Job posting updates on MRPA web site
- Posting job advertisements in Memberzone/website
- paying bills balancing MRPA check book
- budget report for April
- processed track t-shirt bids
- conversation with Duane Eubanks/Red Claws about meeting with Dunkin Donuts
- planned retreat for MRPA board
- Quick Books on line
- Credit Union to get Joe Crocker on accounts
- Shawnee Peak ski meeting
- Day long board retreat
- Follow up with Shawnee Peak about membership
- Track t-shirts bids and placed order
- Commercial member email about fall workshop sponsorships
- Met with Steve, Tracy & Joe about MRPA treasurer responsibilities
- Track proposal for New Balance money to membership
- Met with Faith York fall workshop presenter

Submitted to MRPA Board June 1, 2018 Deb Smith, Executive Director